
Peace Family 

First and foremost, we want to thank you for all of your prayers, and willingness to give and 
support Peace through this season of uncertainty. We are grateful and blessed to have you as 
a part of our family here at Peace. For these things and many more, thank you! 

Peace Lutheran Church will remain closed through Thursday, April 30. This means all 
on-campus activities/events, worship services, and groups will not meet. However, we want to 
connect with you during this time when we are all urged to be apart. Here are some ways to 
stay connected:  

Join Us for Worship 

It is our hope that you will join us for worship online via Facebook, our Website, or our 
YouTube Page (instructions on how to access these platforms are below). Our worship team 
will continue to lead us in worship and prayer as we navigate through this season. Don’t forget 
to take a moment and check-in (digital welcome card) when you worship with us online. The link 
to check-in will be with the videos as they get posted.  

Praying for One Another:  

If you have a prayer request, we encourage you to share them with other congregation 
members and to submit an online prayer request. We believe in the power of prayer, and want 
to pray with you. If you have a prayer request at any time at 
http://www.peacechurch.org/ministries/prayer/ 

Continuing to Give as you are able:  

Although worship is operating online only at this point, ministry is still happening here at 
Peace, therefore, we still rely on faithful giving. You may give online here: 
www.peacechurch.org/give. As always, you are welcome to send your gifts in the mail. Please 
mail gifts to the church: 941 Bedford Euless Rd, Hurst, TX, 76053. If you have any questions on 
ways you can give, please email Glenna@PeaceChurch.org 

If you need us, contact us.  

Staff are currently working remotely and only in the office as necessary. If you have questions, 
please email Info@PeaceChurch.org. 

Follow us on Social Media:  

We have Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and YouTube. Each social media platform is being 
updated daily with new content, devotional materials, inspirational quotes and music, videos, 
and much more.  
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For Facebook, Instagram and Twitter search our handle: PeaceChurchDFW and look 
for our Church Logo (as pictured in this email). If you have any issue connecting with 
us on one of these platforms, please contact Amber@PeaceChurch.org  

We use YouTube to upload all of our Sermon videos. Make sure to Subscribe to 
PeaceChurchDFW on YouTube to get notified when new content becomes available. 

Download the PeaceChurch App on Apple or Android devices today for worship 
materials, sermons, prayer, giving, and more! Search The Peace Church App to 
download on your device. If you have any difficulty, please contact 
Amber@PeaceChurch.org.  

To stay up to date with all things COVID-19 we encourage you to visit our website: 
www.peacechurch.org. 

 

mailto:Amber@PeaceChurch.org
mailto:Amber@PeaceChurch.org
http://www.peacechurch.org/

